
15th November 2019 

       Knypersley Rocks! 
This week’s Knypersley Rockstars are… 

 Nursery  Alice Cowan & Ethan Wilcox 

 Busy Bees  Reuben Millward   

 Creative Caterpillars Trinity Potts 

 Class 2   Leilani Bloor   

 Class 3   Arlo Hughes  

 Class 4   Gracie Heath 

 Class 5   Charlotte Marsh  

 Class 6   Lacey Nagington 

 Class 7   Felicity Wyse 

 Class 8   William Steele  

 Class 9   Helena Moors  

This week we have been looking for Rockstars who can think about others      

Thank you so much for making Knypersley the best place to be!  

  

Diary Dates 

 

19th November 

Nursery Phonics Parent Workshop 

22nd November  

Year 2 Trip to Knowsley Safari Park 

 

5th December 

Year 4 Christmas Concert—7pm 

9th December Year 2 Nativity—7pm 

10th December 

Reception Nativity—2pm 

Year 3 Nativity—7pm 

11th December  

Nursery Nativity—9.15am 

Year 1 Nativity—7pm 

 

12th December 

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR VOTING 

13th December 

Christmas Dinner—12pm 

16th  & 17th December 

Grandparents Singalong 

18th December 

Reception to Year 4  

Flu Immunisation 

19th December 

Nursery and Reception Visit to     

Biddulph Grange 

Year 1 to Year 4  Pantomine Trip 

 

20th December 

Christmas Parties and School Closes 

for Christmas Break 

Holiday lists and important dates have all 

been updated and are available on our 

website. 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/calendar  

 

 

Another busy week!  

Thank you to all the staff and PTFA members who gave up their time last 
Saturday to provide an amazing firework extravaganza!! With your help the 
PTFA managed to raise a WHOPPING £2181 to support all the added extras 

for your children in school! A super effort!  

Tuesday saw the Children in need Rickshaw pass by our school. It was       
wonderful to see so many photographs of the school and our children in the    
Sentinel. The rain held off for us to complete our ramble in the afternoon, 
we had lots of fun singing along the tracks and around the school grounds! 

Please return your sponsor money as soon as possible.  

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended Parents meetings this 
week, we hope you found them informative and useful!  

Attendance 

 

Busy Bees    91.7%  Class 5 98.6% 

Caterpillars   95.7%  Class 6 95.3% 

Class 2          98.2%  Class 7 95.9% 

Class 3          94.1%  Class 8 98.0% 

Class 4  97.3%  Class 9 96.7% 

 

Last week’s winners were  

Class 5 with 98.6% 

FANTASTIC AND  WELL DONE  

Whole School Attendance  96.1%  

School target — 96.5% 

                                 Thank you all for your support with this target!  

Please check our website and 
twitter for more news, dates 
and updates through the week 
at @KnypersleyFirst or 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  



           Wintry Weather  
 

PCSO Karen has asked us to remind you to 
be vigilant with your cars when defrosting. 
There has been a spate of crimes in our 
area that has seen cars taken when left unlocked 
and unattended whilst de-icing!  

 
A reminder that the Church car park will not open if 

the grounds are icy or snowy.  
 

Please make sure that the office has your most up 
to date mobile numbers to ensure you are informed  

about our latest news and information.  

Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees  Imogen Curley   

Creative Caterpillars Ella Cooper 

Class 2   Connie Whitehurst-Dodds 

Class 3   Daniel Proudman 

Class 4   Teagan Byng 

Class 5   Riley Curley 

Class 6   Myles Bosson 

Class 7   Macie Shaw 

Class 8   Harry Wylie 

Class 9   Rowan Avery 

 

Achiever of the Week 

Busy Bees  Alex Kay 

Creative Caterpillars Toby Gayle 

Class 2   Hermione Lancaster-Cole 

Class 3   Yvie Ogden 

Class 4   Gracie Heath 

Class 5   Freddie Dickenson 

Class 6   Bethany Cloney 

Class 7   Lyra Miller 

Class 8   Oliver Booth 

Class 9   Holly Plant 

 

 
Congratualations 

 

Busy Bees Buster Murfin   

Caterpillars Kallen Burdett  

Class 2  Oakley Oosthuizen  

Class 3  Archie Wheawall  

Class 4  Hollie-Mai Tilstone  

Class 5  Charlotte Marsh  

Class 6  William Thacker  

Class 7  Harry Dobson  

Class 8  William Steele 

Class 9  Sophia Alcock  

Lunchtime Merit Award 

Reception for Good Manners in the Dinner 
Hall 

Lunchtime Stars Celebrate Good Times!  

Is your child due to start Reception in September 
2020? 

The online application form is available now on 
www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions. 

If you know anyone who would like to apply and is not 
familiar with our school we have an open day on   
Thursday 21st November at 9.30am and 2pm. 

Please email admin@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk if you 
wish to attend. 

     House points 

          Congratulations to Air 

Fire  335  Water  463  

Air  468  Earth  373  

 

Keep up the good work everyone!  

ARTWORK  

Thank you to Mr Clulow, Chair of our Local Advisory Board,  for 

judging the entries of the Dot competition.  

We are pleased to  announce the winners…... 

Reception:  Max Potts 

Year 1:   Keenan McCann-Jones 

Year 2:   Isabelle Sansome  

Year 3:  Lyra Miller 

Year 4:  Isaac Weatherson  

 

    

 

 

Can we remind you that all entries for the 

Rotary Christmas Card competition need to be returned on   

Monday.  

We are on Week 3 of the school dinner menu next week. 

FANTASTIC NEWS!!! 

Another change of date for Flu Vaccinations  

 

Vaccinations have now been re-arranged 

for the 18th December, this is down to a 

cancellation.  


